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Circular 08-2020                               27 January 2020 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
CORRECT NUMBER FOR SECURITY. 

 
After the changes in December to the numbers that we dial internally, we have a lot of residents that dial :1100 
instead of 1000 when looking for security.  This off course means that all the security calls ring at house number 
100 and Bryce and Jill have been inundated with telephone calls all meant for security. 
 
We are looking into changing the number for the Security to something that has no resemblance to any house 
numbers.  In the meantime, please can I ask that everybody update their lists and take care not to dial the house 
100 by mistake.  I am sure everybody can appreciate the inconvenience of getting these calls at all hours. 
 

   
Warm regards 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


